The Appleton School

Local Governing Body formed 02/12/2014

2020 - 2021

Peter Hillman - Chair re-appointed 20/11/2018 Karen Kerridge (Headteacher) re-appointed 20/11/2018 appointed 05/04/2019 Rosie Levey (Staff) Gary Webb re-appointed 20/11/2018 appointed 05/03/2019 Blessing Tshabuluka Matt Titheradge (Staff) appointed 01/10/2019 Sarah Gould (Parent) appointed 01/10/2019 **Nicole Howard** appointed 01/11/2019 Linda Smith appointed 01/11/2019

Term of Office

Local Governor - four years.

Declaration of Interests

Governors have made the following declarations in relation to their business interests although the school does not trade with or receive any benefits from these businesses. Governors are also asked to declare any potential conflicts of interest arising from any matter or agenda item discussed by the Governing Body and its Committees at each meeting and this is formally recorded.

Karen Kerridge – Executive Head of Woodlands School, Director of Takely Education Trust
Peter Hillman – Member of Takely Education Trust, Director of Legacy Trust (Benfleet), Legacy XS Ltd